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To  Our  Clients,  Employees,  Partners,  and  Recruiting
Candidates:

CNSI prides itself on helping our state and federal government
clients use innovative technology to solve their most complex
problems. As we contend with and address the COVID-19 global
health pandemic, we are redoubling this commitment to help our
clients meet their mission critical requirements as they adapt
their  priorities  and  operations  in  this  new  and  rapidly
changing environment.

What we are experiencing with this global health pandemic is
unprecedented in our lifetimes. For most of us, it feels like
we are writing new pages in the playbook every day based on
new information and changing requirements. CNSI’s mission is
predicated on helping our state and federal government clients
improve the health and wellbeing of individuals and families
through  innovative  and  transformative  technology  solutions.
Critical  to  this  are  innovation,  flexibility,  and
adaptability, and working closely with our clients to navigate
through this time of uncertainty.

Some of the new challenges are apparent; others will arise
over  time.  Many  of  the  changes  have  the  potential  to
profoundly affect our way of life. The work we collectively do
to serve the most vulnerable populations in our communities is
even more critical today. As a trusted partner, we stand ready
to  help  our  clients  as  they  confront  new  challenges  and
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anticipate and think through how this global health pandemic
may fundamentally change the way we do many things in the
future.

We would like to thank our clients for their flexibility and
support as we shifted to working remotely. This enabled our
employees  to  continue  collaborating  with  our  clients  and
supporting  their  mission  critical  requirements,  while  also
practicing  good  citizenship  and  complying  with  physical
distancing guidelines. The partnership and collective mission
focus  to  serve  the  most  vulnerable  populations  in  our
communities exemplify the spirit and passion that will get us
through this extraordinary time. We, and all our colleagues at
CNSI, are proud to work alongside our clients, now more than
ever before.

To our recruiting candidates and potential future employees,
we  are  open  for  business.  Our  recruiting  team  is
working diligently to fill staffing needs for our clients, and
we  are  actively  recruiting  and  on-boarding  employees  each
week. We are excited to welcome you to our team.

As we continue to confront this global health pandemic, we
will stay true to our mission, focus on the health, welfare,
and safety of our employees, and support the critical work of
our clients.

Brighter days are ahead.

 

Sincerely,

Todd Stottlemyer
CEO, CNSI

Robert McCord
President and COO, CNSI


